
Dear Ptaah
Dear Committee
Dear Plejaren Friends

It is very important for us, the core group members, the passive members and all FIGU friends 
worldwide, to thank you from the bottom of our hearts for all your efforts, the extremely 
valuable information and the indispensable good advice and recommendations we have 
received from you in the face of the dangerous and malicious Corona epidemic. We do not take 
it for granted and appreciate it enormously that you also deal with this epidemic scientifically 
and support us with your knowledge and information in this worldwide terrible crisis and 
provide us with honest, reliable and constructive recommendations on which we can rely at any
time and which give us personal security as well as give our relatives, friends, acquaintances 
and all people who are open to it the necessary basics to ensure their safety. We also thank you 
for the fact that we do not need to have any unnecessary fears, but can rely on reasonable and 
practicable advice, which gives us deep reassurance in view of the situation. However, we do 
not only thank you for your help and support in this current situation, which would certainly 
have cost the lives of many of us if you had not made such selfless efforts for us, but we do not 
want to miss the opportunity to thank you for all your extremely valuable assistance, your 
patience and understanding, and for everything you have done over the decades not only for the
mission but also for us personally, supporting and encouraging us in every conceivable way. It 
is also high time to thank you for this, and each and every one of us has a deeply felt concern. 
With best regards and in deep friendship, and on behalf of all the people who join us in our 
thanks in silence, without having the opportunity to express their affirmation by signing.




